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Another bank holiday weekend to look forward to and
an important week ahead for our Year 6 pupils.



Next week, all Year 6 children across the country will be

sitting the Key Stage 2 SATs tests to see how well they
are doing in Reading, GPS (Grammar, Punctuation and
Spelling) and Maths compared to other children in the
year group. Our Year 6 pupils have worked incredibly
hard all year and we expect them to shine next week.



 A reminder that Breakfast Club is open and free to all
each day. If your child is feeling anxious, it may well
help them to join friends and staff at Victoria Junior

School.



Thank you again for all the efforts by children, staff and
especially so many parents who made yesterday’s

Coronation Celebrations such a success. The money
raised yesterday, and through the Mufti day today, will

really help improve the playground.



Thank you to you all and enjoy the weekend.



F U L F I L M E N T
S T A R S

5 t h  M a y  2 0 2 3

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

Elm: Darsh and Nartana



Oak: Afrah and Gurkhab 
 

Ash: Akkshath and Fenil





Magnolia: Rea'l and
Tanvik  



Holly: Corey and Aarna



Willow: Louie and Joey 

Cherry: Ishaq and
Summer

 
Chestnut: Tyler and

Fardowsa  



Laurel: Hadi and Ruby   

Beech: Yasmi and Sami 



Rowan: Satvika and
Saharsh 



  Ebony: Amia and Kiara 




Remember to see

your class teacher

for a merit!
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Coronation Picnic - 4th May
2023
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A big thank you for all those who helped to make
yesterday so special:



1. To members of the PTA (and their roped in family

members) who came early and stayed late for many days
to sell raffle tickets, make hampers, clean, organise, make
things, bake, decorate AND run stalls. This is the first big
event we have held as a PTA and I'm so proud of the role

that each of us played in coming together for the school. 



2. To local businesses who supported our raffle and to
friends and family who donated hamper prizes.



3. To parents and carers who came along yesterday and
bought raffle tickets and donated - we raised over £700

from the raffle, donations and food which will go to
improving the library and playground space for our

children. The exact amount raised will be released next
week. 



4. To Mrs Begum, Teachers, TAs, office staff and support

staff who helped with the planning and delivery of
yesterday, and finally to Mrs Lewis whose unwavering

determination,  good humour and flexibility over the last
two weeks meant we were able to pull it off.  

Message from Pip Woods -
Chair of our PTA


